Provider Alert:  6/2/10


Dear Providers

 

ValueOptions of Kansas is currently in its first round of re-credentialing Providers. On February 25, 2010, we sent you the attached email regarding that process. As part of its credentialing and re-credentialing, ValueOptions requires that any diagnosis be reviewed by an independently licensed behavioral health professional. ValueOptions of Kansas is pleased to announce that we have requested and received a one year, one-time-only group waiver of the requirement from the National Credentialing Committee.  We are moving towards fulfilling this requirement as part of our contract with the State of Kansas and we hope that the one year waiver will give Kansas Providers ample time to comply. ValueOptions, SRS/AAPS and KAAP have begun and will continue dialogue to discover efficient and resourceful means to meet this requirement.

 

Providers who do not comply with the requirement within one year of re-credentialing may request the standard individual waiver from the National Credentialing Committee. Though there is no guarantee that this waiver will be granted, we will continue to offer Providers our support during this process.

 

This notice has not yet begun to appear in re-credentialing letters, but once it does, it will read as follows:

 

Pursuant to State and ValueOptions requirements, 

Beginning one year from their recredentialing date, all existing ValueOptions® Kansas providers must offer evidence that any diagnosis is made by an AAPS certified, independently licensed behavioral health professional.  Providers who are not able to offer this evidence by the one year anniversary of their credentialing date may appear before the ValueOptions National Credentialing Committee to request an individual waiver based on special circumstances. There is no guarantee that individual waivers will be granted. 

 

A conference call will be held to discuss the credentialing requirement on:

 

Wednesday, June 30, 2010

10:00 am - 10:30 am

Phone# 866-817-6373

Participant # 2135079

 

We will address most of your questions during the conference call but any interim questions may be directed to Frances Breyne at this email address.

 

Best regards,

Frances Breyne, J.D.

Director of Provider Relations 

ValueOptions - Kansas

 

